POCOLA PUBLIC SCHOOL

TITLE IX COORDINATOR INFORMATION

Pocola Public Schools has designated the superintendent of schools as its employee to
coordinate its effort to comply with Title IX responsibilities. This includes investigating
complaints alleging noncompliance or alleging actions that would be prohibited by the

regulations implementing Title IX.

TO CONTACT THE TITLE IX COORDINATOR, PLEASE CALL OR WRITE:

POCOLA PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT 1007
JASON BRITTAIN, SUPERINTENDENT
TITLE IX COORDINATOR
600 EAST PRYOR AVENUE
P.O. BOX 640
POCOLA, OK 74902
PHONE: 918-436-2424
jbrittain@pocolaschools.org
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Jason Brittain, Title IX Coordinator Date



